
 BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
         School Notice 
  Classes: Class.Sr.Kg to Std.X 

No.:2021-22                                                                                                            Date: 02/03/2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 The admission process for the next academic year 2022-2023 for new students 
will be open between 05/03/2022 to 31/3/2022 for classes Nursery to Std 8. Interested parents 
can make an enquiry and collect the registration form from the school office.  
 
 
Note:  
Time: 10:00 am to 1.00 pm (Monday to Friday) 
Contact no: 9922004872 
 


